
              

              Children’s Choice News! 

January 18th-22nd, 2021     
  

  

  
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Fun Friday 
18 

Color Relay 
 
 
Freeze Paint 

  19 

 
 
 
 
Year Wishes 
 
Dance Move, 
Dance Off! 

20 

DIY Boats 
 
 
 
 
 
Poop Deck 

21 

Paint your 
Dreams 
 
Four Square 

22 

 
 
 
 
Star Wars 
Dodgeball  
 
Team Drawing 
 

Reminders: 
 - We are Open MLK Day Jan 18th!  
 
-Stay updated on emails to know 
current registration information. 
 
  
 

**Please send your child with 
headphones and charge their I-
pads/Chromebook each night** 

 
 
 -Remember to check-in on your child’s 
classes daily, to ensure everything is 
completed. Please communicate any 
needs in your child’s communication 
log, located in the I-pad notes app! 
 
 -In order to minimize exposure, 
parents are not allowed into the 
cafeteria. Please refer to our safety 
protocols listed on the left.   
 
 
 

 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: (505)974-9321 Office Phone: 296-2880   Site Email: Email: DoubleEagle@childrens-choice.org 
Financial Assistance Available: 841-4800 

Important Safety Protocols:  

-Check-in: call our new site phone number at (505)974-9321, 

and a screening staff will be out shortly to assist you. 

 -We have a few questions we are responsible for asking the 

parents before drop-off. Please have your child stay in your 

car while we screen for temperature. If they are above 100.4 

they must stay home. 

 -You must get the “okay” from a staff before driving away. -

To help ensure your child can get online by 8am, Children’s 

Choice at Double Eagle will be available for drop-off at 

7:45am 

 -For pick-up please call our site phone, and a staff will 

escort your child to your vehicle.   

 

 



 New Year, New Fun, 2021! 
    

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

    

Keep 

Moving! 

Don’t 

Stop 

Moving! 

"I drew this on my own! I love to draw! I 

started when I was 2 and it went from 

scribbles to now amazing!" -Cosette 

“I finally learned how to tie my shoes. Look!” 

- Sophia 


